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Wednesday, 05 June 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of: <NAME> 

 

RE: GREENWICH PARK 

 

Year 3 will be visiting Greenwich Park as an end of year trip. 

 

As you have signed the ‘Permission for Trips during School Hours’ form when your child 

enrolled, we will not need a returned signed slip for this trip.  Please see the information 

below: 

 

 

 

 

 

Please make payment via Parentpay.  Please obtain your activation code from the office to 

make payment. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

C. Caires      

Miss C. Caires 

Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

Educational visit/trip Greenwich Park 

Date Wednesday 17th July 2019    

Depart from school at 9am 

Return to school by 3.30pm 

Travelling by Public Transport 

Items to take School Uniform, Sun Hat, Water and a bag. 

Cost of trip £3.00  
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